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07 February 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
  
Year 11 Information Evening - Thursday 13th  February 2025 
 
I am writing to invite you to the Year 11 Information Evening that will take place on Thursday 13th February 
from 5.30pm – 6.00pm in the main school hall.  The evening is an opportunity to share information regarding 
the Revision Conferences in February half term and during the Easter break; the upcoming set of Pre-Public 
Examinations; how to support students in the run up to the examination period which begins 8th May and a 
few details about the Year 11 Prom at the end of the academic year. 
 
The second series of Pre-Public Examinations take place from 10th March until 21st March.  We have tried 
to timetable the longer examinations during morning sessions where possible.  However, please note that 
on occasion an afternoon examination may run into Champions’ Hour but we have tried to limit this as much 
as possible.   
 
During the Year 11 Information Evening you will be given: 

● A PPE2 Timetable for the exams between 10th March and 21st March 

● NEA/Revision Conferences details 

● Information booklet that includes the subject content that will be examined in this series and suggested ways 

to revise for each exam. 

Can I also take the opportunity to remind you of the additional sessions open to all Year 11 students to 
support their studies: 

● Flying starts from 8.00-8.40am every day. Early morning opportunity for students to complete homework, 

revision or coursework each day.   

● Working Lunch - A chance for students to complete homework, revision or coursework each day, while eating 

their lunch.  

● Champions’ Hour from 4.00-5.00pm Monday-Thursday. An optional revision session - we provide a 

comfortable place to work with computer access and staff to help with any revision queries.  Other 

departments have opened up rooms during this time to help support students with NEA coursework. 

We are extremely pleased with how well Year 11 are working and striving to achieve their best, and we 
appreciate all that you have done to support them up until now and over the next few months.   
 
I hope you find this information helpful and if you have any questions about the PPEs or about Year 11 please 
do not hesitate to contact me on raboud@barnwoodpark.co.uk.  I look forward to seeing you on Thursday. 
 
Yours sincerely 
  
Mrs Rachel Aboud 
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